
 
 
 
 

 
 

	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	 	

LI&NS 
2.5.2017 

At Lionwood we go the extra mile  
 

No	dogs	on	school	premises	 	
	

This is to remind all Parents/Carers that dogs are not permitted on the Infant School 
and Junior School sites. This includes dogs being carried in bags or on buggies. 

 

SATS fortnight - weeks beginning 15th and 22nd 
 

The Year 2 children will take their SATS during the two weeks beginning 15th May. 
 

 The staff are making every effort to ensure that this is a relaxed process however, if 
you have any queries regarding the SATS, please see Ms Cornish or the Year 2 team. 

 
 

Year Two Cake Sale - Thursday 18th May 
 

 
 

On Thursday 18th May, Year Two children will be holding a Bake-a-Cake Sale after school. 
 

Any donations of cakes and biscuits from Year Two parents would be much appreciated. 
Please kindly bring these to the school on the morning of the sale.    

 
All funds raised will be used for their summer school trip. 

 
Thank you in advance! 

	

Parents’ Group 
 

The Parents’ Group meet every Tuesday between 9am – 11am at Lionwood Infant & 
Nursery School.  If you’d like to meet other parents and get involved we’d love to see 
you!  
 
At the next session on 2nd May, we will start making props for the Royal Norfolk 
Show in June.  Everyone is welcome.   

 



	

 
Curriculum Enrichment 

 
On Thursday 18th May, some of our Year 2 children will be visiting Morrisons so that 

they can explore the store and look for tomato related products.  
 

These children will also be visiting Bobbins Garden Centre on Friday 5th May to find 
out how tomatoes grow.  

 
Both of these events link with our theme for the Royal Norfolk Show.  

 

 
 

 Also, on Thursday 11th May, some of our Year 2 children will be visiting Morrisons to 
work with Geoff Nichols, the Community Champion, to get involved with all things 

fish. The children will have the opportunity to enjoy a fish lunch at Morrisons. 
  

Thank you to Morrisons for their support. 
  
 
 

	
Swimming	Trunks	and	Costumes	

	
We	are	starting	to	run	low	of	spare	swimming	trunks	and	swimming	costumes	for	our	

Year	1	children.	
If	you	have	any	spare	items	which	your	child	no	longer	uses	we	would	appreciate	these	

being	donated	to	the	school.	Thank	you.	
	

	Thank	you	for	your	help.	

School	Lunches	–	Tuesday	2nd	May 	
	

Unfortunately,	due	to	a	problem	with	a	delivery	to	our	kitchen,	our	catering	team	was	unable	to	
prepare	the	Cottage	Pie	planned	for	today	and	instead	the	children	were	served	Spaghetti	
Bolognaise.	
	
We	apologise	for	any	inconvenience	this	has	caused.		
 


